
 

Come and visit us 

We would like to invite your child to join us for three activity 

sessions in the Summer Term. The children will be able to spend 

time in the classroom and meet other children who will be in their 

class. We ask you to bring them along and collect them at the 

times detailed below via the gates from our car park on to the 

field.  Please email office@abbotsripton.cambs.sch.uk to let us 

know which sessions your child is able to attend. 

 

Tuesday 24th June 

9:15am – 10:15am 

Wednesday 2nd July 

1:30pm – 2:30pm 

Wednesday 9th July 

10.45am – 11.45am  
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